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Subject: Re: ORLANDI SELECTED AS DPE
From: Karen Stutzer <ks.stutzer@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Jan 25, 2019 6:20 pm
To: go@orlandiflightcenter.com
Attach: sigimgO0

Geoff,

Congratulations on this well deserved acknowledgement of your abilities. At OFC, the intersection of excellence and a
passion for flying is notable. Your appointment as a DPE is tangible evidence of what every student of yours knows
about your dedication to flying, to safety and to being urging us to be the best we can be as pilots.

| also want you to know how much | appreciate Dave and David. They both represent the joy of teaching, values of
excellence, and love of flying that make OFC the exceptional school that it is.

Karen



